
CENTRAL MAINE STRIDERS 
NOVEMBER 7, 2019 

Present Brendan Gilpatrick, Ryan Goebel and Deb Violette 

Meeting was called to order at 6:12pm 

Save Your Breath event was discussed. Deb reported that she raised over $62,000. There 
was a good turn out.   

The secretaries report was reviewed and all voted to approve. 

Rob was not able to attend but submitted his report via FaceBook private message.  Rob 
reported that we have $1689.62.  Rob also reported that the post office box had been 
paid through to Maine 2020.  All were in favor to approve his report. 

It was reported that the Pub Run is still going on.  Not sure when the last run will be. 

Discussion was made on whether to post on Central Maine Striders page or Central 
Maine Striders Group.  It was decided that we should post in the group not the page 
going forward. 

Discussion was made concerning January Thaw.  Brendan said that he would contact 
Gene to see if it’s still on. 

There was discussion on the call for officers on FaceBook ~ new President.  Election of 
officers will be held at our December 5th meeting.  The December 5th meeting will also 
be our year end social.  Ryan volunteered to reach out to see who is interested in an 
officers seat and will report by December 1st. 

Brendan gave an update on Central Maine Striders store.  Expected to be open in a week 
or so.  Brendan said that it will be up for two weeks. 

There was some discussion on theme races to attract  runners.  Ice cream run - pub run 

Next meeting 12/5/19  which will be the end of year social and voting of new officers. 

Motion to adjourn at 7:09pm.  All were in favor 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Deb Violette, Secretary


